From: Maria Mungo
To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: Fwd: Kirsten Stevenson

Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 2:11:09 PM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Maria Mungo

Date: Sun, Sep 6, 2020, 10:28 PM

Subject:

To: < mayor@hamilton.ca>

## Dear mayor eisenberger

As a citizen of Hamilton I am deeply concerned about the defund the police movement in our city.

These special interest groups/activists operating in Hamilton are acting as the they are an 'elected' body! They are nothing but bullies trying to disempower our police force by shaming them into submission, so that anarchists, BLM, along with other groups and thugs will have the freedom to burn down our city and assault people without repercussion! My question for you mayor, is why do city council and the police board legitimize these groups by continually engaging them? There are approximately750,000 citizens (taxpayers) in Hamilton, do our voices not matter? I am fed up with this 'unelected mob' holding our city and police force hostage! A 20 % budget cut to law enforcement will compromise the safety of citizens and officers alike! Its time for our elected city council to stop legitimizing mob rule in our city before Hamilton turns into Portland!

Sincerely Maria Mungo